
 

Market Report  

Wednesday October 2nd 

Regular sale 

78 Head received. 

On a light run this week due to inclement weather, the market was comparable 
to last week. 

Weigh bulls holding steady this week from $72.00/cwt on the low end and 
$85.00/cwt on the high end 

Cows holding steady as well, with the low end bringing $48.00/cwt and the high 
end bringing $74.00/cwt 

Yearling heifer’s $110-$123.50/cwt, on a light test 

Yearling steers no test 

Steer Calves $140-$176/cwt, on a light test with no package lots 

Heifer Calves $125-$146/cwt, on a light test as well with no package lots 

Next sale October 9th and expecting a good run of weigh cows/bulls a few 
feeders. 

Thank you for marketing at your local livestock market! 
 

 

  

 

We appreciate your business. Please give us a call if you have livestock to sell.   

OFFICE: (307)-684-0789   GREGG: (307)-620-1871   DANNY: (307)-620-1913 

FIELD REPRESENTATIVES  

DUSTY HART: (307)-621-0550   DANIEL ESCOZ: (307)-217-1440 


